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01/10/2021 

MN_06/2021 

Rebranding of Borsa Italiana 

markets 

To the attention of: All clients  

    

 

 

  For further information please contact: 

   pt.clientservices@euronext.com 

 

Dear client, 

Further to MN_05/2021 of 5 August 2021, reference is made to the notices 

published by Borsa Italiana on 27 September 2021 (Nos. 31775 and 31776) 

announcing the date of entry into force of regulatory changes related to the 

renaming of the MTA, MIV and Star Segments respectively as Euronext Milan, 

Euronext MIV Milan and Euronext STAR Milan and the renaming of the AIM Italia 

market as “Euronext Growth Milan”. 

The changes will have effect as of 25 October 2021. See ON_55/2021 and 

ON_58/2021 for the operational impact and the ongoing testing phase on the 

Monte Titoli side.  
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